
 

 

Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp. 
1274 Anvilwood Avenue 
Sunnyvale, CA 94089 
Phone: (408)-732-9162 
Fax:     (408)-732-9164 

 
 
 
 
Date: July 23, 2007 
 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATION COMMISSION 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE: Dismissal Request: Class II Permissive Change Filing performed 2007-07-20 for FCC ID:  
 
RTP-550-10016-6 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Bay Area Compliance Laboratories on behalf of their customer Colubris Networks Inc. would like to request to 
the Dismissal of the Class II Permissive Change filing performed on 2007-07-20.  The reason for this dismissal is 
that there was some confusion concerning the original device and its capabilities (specifically its operating 
frequencies).  Due to a miscommunication, a Class II Permissive Change filing was made in order to declare the 
deactivation of operation in UNII bands but since the device does not and never has operated in the UNII bands 
this declaration was unnecessary (operating frequencies are 2412-2462 MHz, 5180-5240 MHz, and 5745-5805 
MHz).  Therefore, the Class II Permissive Change was not technically applicable to the device.  Please dismiss the 
filing along with the cover letter concerning channel deactivation. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and please contact us should there be any questions 
concerning this matter. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Douglas Méndez 
Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp. 
Sunnyvale, CA 
408-732-9162 x3038 
Bacl.regulatory@baclcorp.com    
 


